
 

 

NEWSLETTER 15th February 2019 

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY school 

 
HALF TERM 
18—22 FEB  

 
TERM 4 

 
Week 1 

 
Monday 25th Feb 
Seahorses Forest School 
6—6:45pm Karate Club  
 
Tuesday 26th Feb 
3—6pm Parent           
Consultations 
 
Wed 27th Feb 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
NO Hi 5 Multisports Club 
5—8pm Parent           
Consultations  
 
Thurs 28th Feb 
 
Fri 01st Mar 
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 
 
 

Week 2 
 
 

Monday 4th Mar 
Seahorses Forest School 
 
Tuesday 5th Mar 
 
 
Wed 6th Mar 
3–4:30pm Hi 5 Gym  
4:30-5:30pm Hi 5  
Multisports Club—SPACES 
AVAILABLE 
6—6:45pm Karate Club  
 
Thurs 7th Mar 
World Book Day Dress Up 
 
Fri 8th Mar  
2:30pm Celebration  
Assembly 

Telephone 01304 206847    Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk 

We will be selling Red Noses from the school office from Monday 25th Feb.  
They are £1.25 each.  Please support our school by buying them from us. 

 HOUSE POINTS 
Term 3 WINNERS 

 

This weeks places:  

Burgoyne:    1ST 
Connaught:  2nD 
Redoubt:       3rd 
Kearsney:    4th 
 
Overall leader board: 
 

Redoubt:        480 
Connaught:   478 
Burgoyne:     476 
Kearsney:     472 

WRITER OF THE WEEK 
 

The nominations this week are: Aaron, Suyash, Aarushi,        

Rawan, Jonah & Destan. 
 

The winner is: SUYASH! 

Please turn over to read his work. 

                      OUR SUPERSTARS!  
 

    Our superstars this week are: Kacey, Elsie-Grace, Ikisha, Unique, 

Shreeya, Meadow, Archisa, Solomon, Previch, Aland, Louis, Oliver C, Leon, 
Zayan, Aasthik, Anika, Ningsam, Racheal, Liam G, Faye, Reuben, Harvey,    

Ashna, Kabir, Aamira, Arthur, Keona, Kallen, Rawan, Salil, Smarika, 
Bianca, Rojana, Olivia, Ethan, Prakriti, Eddie, Isla-Rose, Lisa & Rudie. 

          Well Done!! 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 

Parent Consultation meetings must be 

booked via the School Spider App by    

midday, 26 Feb. 
 

Karate Club will be on Monday, 25 Feb for this 

one week only (due to Parent Consultations). 
 

Seahorses start Forest School on Monday 25 Feb.   

Please remember to wear outside learning clothes. 
 

This will be the last paper newsletter that is sent 

home.  From next term you will receive it via 

email and it will also be available to view on our 

website. 

Democracy Day was held on Wednesday and we had a really successful day finding out 

about what democracy is and how it affects us. Kerry from the Parliamentary Education Team 

came in to do a KS2 assembly, where we found out all about parliament - what it is and how it's 

run - which was very interesting. We also set up the community room as a polling  station and 

voted in our new school council for this year! The successful  

candidates and proud representatives of each class are:  
                           Samantha and Destan from Seahorses 

Blake and Suyash from Stingrays 
Previch and Leon from Jellyfish 
Lara and Jason from Dolphins 

Smarika and Arbin from Sharks 


